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It is 2023 and it's time for this bill to be passed. Animal populations are dwindling 

everywhere so we need to preserve their habitat and not kill them for fur. 

If this bill covers the end of fur farms, you must pass this bill. Fur farms are heinous 

and cruel and don't deserve a place in modern society. Wearing fur is selfish and out 

of fashion anyway. This bill would be a win for animals and the environment. Thank 

you for your consideration.  


